
  

 

16th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of Year 3 Ancient Egypt 
Wednesday 22nd January 2025 to work with the children and allow them to experience life as an Ancient 
Egyptian. Each class will experience the one-day workshop and children are invited to dress as an Egyptian for 
the day if they wish. 
 
Attached are some examples of Egyptian clothing that the children may like to wear. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Miss Elcocks 
Year 3 Lead 


